
 

 

 
 

“The Air Line Pilots Association, Int’l, commends U.S. House Transportation and Infrastructure 

Committee and Chairman Bill Shuster for crafting a Federal Aviation Administration 

reauthorization bill, H.R. 2997, that advances the safety of air transportation in the United 

States. After working with Chairman Shuster and his staff on several amendments to the bill as 

introduced, ALPA supports this important, transformative legislation.” 
 

Founded in 1931, ALPA is the world’s largest pilot union, representing more than 57,000 pilots 

at 33 airlines in the United States and Canada. Visit the ALPA website at www.alpa.org or 

follow us on Twitter @WeAreALPA.  

### 

 

CONTACT: ALPA Media, 703-481-4440 or Media@alpa.org  
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